
 

 

 
Uinta County School District #1 is 
excited to announce our second 

annual ​Innovation Showcase 
to be held Monday, February 12th 
from 5:30-7:00pm at Davis Middle 
School.  We are excited to share 

with you some of the ways technology is being 
used in our schools! You will also have the 
chance to talk to the experts about your school 
related technology questions. 


